
CIRCUIT CLERK OFFICE REPORT 

PUBLIC SAFETY AND COURT SERVICES COMMITTEE 

JANUARY 9, 2024 
 
 

The Circuit Clerk’s office submitted the funding request to the AOIC for the Court Technology 
Grant on December 22, 2023, for a total amount of $1,056,378.66.  The AOIC will review this 
and approve or deny the request, with or without modifications, and then will notify the Chief 
Judge and County Treasurer. 
 
The Circuit Clerk’s office is still in the process of getting quotes from vendors for a new case 
management system.   
 
Please contact me if you have any questions. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Respectfully Submitted, 
 
___________________________ 
Amy Johnson 
Lee County Circuit Clerk 
 


